Vicky Hilpert appointed Chief Finance
Officer

20 March 2024

The ATT and CIOT have appointed Vicky Hilpert to take over as Chief Finance Officer
from March 2024.

Vicky follows in the footsteps of Karl Cerski, who successfully led the Finance

function for both charities through a period of transformation during his four plus
year tenure.

Vicky is a chartered management accountant and has a wealth of experience across
a broad range of commercial, charitable and professional body roles, including most
recently as Finance Director at charity POhWER and Chief Operating Officer at the
Institute of Occupational Health and Safety, alongside experience gained at FTSE
100s and SMEs.


https://www.taxadvisermagazine.com/briefings

On her appointment, Vicky said: ‘Il am delighted to be joining the CIOT and ATT as
Chief Finance Officer. It has always been important to me to work within
organisations that deliver public benefit and make a real difference to people’s
lives.’

We would like to wish Vicky a long and successful career with both organisations,
and we extend a special thanks and warmest wishes to Karl for his retirement.



